[image: ]
[Date]

[Recipient Name]
[Recipient Address]
[City, State, Zip Code]

Re: Reminder to Update Your Personal Tax Credits for [Year]

Dear [Staff Member's Name],

I hope this message finds you well! As we move closer to the new fiscal year, it's essential to ensure that your personal tax information is up to date.

One crucial step in this process is to update your Personal Tax Credits Return form for the upcoming year. This form is vital for reflecting any changes in your life that might affect your tax credits, such as changes in marital status, dependants, or other personal circumstances.

Attached to this email, you'll find the "[Jurisdiction, e.g., Ontario] Personal Tax Credit Return [Year]" form. We encourage you to review it thoroughly. If you've undergone any changes in your personal or financial situation (e.g., age, income, disability, marital status, or dependants) or if you wish to revise your current declarations, please complete the form accordingly.

Submit the completed form to [insert recipient, e.g., the HR Department] by [insert deadline]. This ensures that your tax deductions are accurately calculated for the upcoming year.

Should you have any questions or require assistance with filling out the form, please don't hesitate to reach out to [insert appropriate contact person or department] for support.

We appreciate your prompt attention to this matter.

Best regards,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
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